
MIDVALLEY SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
APRIL 2018 MINUTES 
 
Meeting Date Tuesday April 17, 2018 
Time of Meeting 4:30 p.m. 

Meeting came to order at 4:35 p.m. 
Council Members Present 

School Representatives 
Tamra Baker - Principal 
Vicki Houmand - Kindergarten Teacher 

Parent Representatives 
Brittany Halterman 
Zachary Zabriskie 
Marli Steen 
Becca Staker 

Visitors Attending 
Mont Millerburg- Canyons District Board Representative 
Jeff Olsen- Canyons District Graphic Designer 

 
Agenda:  

Approval of last meeting minutes - 
Council unanimously approved minutes without changes. 

 
Check current year budget: 

Principal Baker reported that Midvalley Elementary is operating within the budget 
and will have around 7% - 10% left over (within the limit of allowable carryover).  The ipads were 
purchased using $10,000.00 of LAND Trust money and a $4,800.00 donation from a local 
business.  Midvalley Elementary was also adopted by UTA.  All change left on busses is 
collected by drivers and was used by UTA to buy sanitizer, wipes, soft tissues, ziploc bags and 
other necessities to donate to the school.  Midvalley has been the recipient of 1 girl scout 
bronze award project and 6 boy scout eagle projects.  The projects have resulted in 50  literacy 
game kits for the first grade, 300 student whiteboards,  numerous food donations and new 
benches for the office and hall.  
 

School Logo redesign - with Jeff Olsen 
The council met with Jeff Olsen to discuss redesigning the Midvalley Elementary 

Logo and brand.  Midvalley will keep the school colors of red, white and blue and remain the Jr. 
Huskies.  Council discussed the school values and personality with Mr. Olsen and came up with 
adjectives to describe the students and school.  The adjectives were kind, accepting, fun, 
educational, committed, community and hard working.  Follow up meeting scheduled for Friday 
April 27 at 2:00 p.m. to go over initial draft.  Look for the new logo to be revealed at Midvalley’s 
60th birthday party on May 30 at 5:30. 
 



 
Recruiting and Elections for next year’s council: 

Zak Zabriskie will not have a student in Midvalley Elementary next year and won’t 
be serving on the Community Council.  Council members discussed elections and names of 
parents that may be interested in serving on the council during the 2018-2019 school year.  If 
you are interested in serving, please contact Principal Baker.  Meetings are open to anyone to 
attend.  
 

Publicizing SCC work to parents and legislators: 
Current use of facebook and twitter has been effective.  Council may explore 

other options in the future. 
 
Upcoming School Events- 

Multi-cultural fair and 60th Birthday Celebration - May 30 at 5:30 
Last day of school events / Classic Skate Night. 

  
Other Discussions- 
  
 
Meeting ended at 5:51 P.M. 
 
Next meeting - May 15 at 4:30 p.m.  


